
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Monday 26th June 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

The Academy is in the process of reviewing the curriculum offer for Relationships, Sex Education (RSE) and health 

education. The national guidance for this curriculum subject can be found here. As always, our aim is to provide 

high quality education for pupils, which best prepares them for growing up in an increasingly complex world. For 

this reason, The Priory Federation of Academies have a Trust wide policy on relationship and sex education and 

health education which can be found here. 

 

Our curriculum offer is published on the academy’s website and can be found at Ling Moor Primary School - PSHE 

(lingmooracademy.co.uk). Please be aware that this document may be subject to change as we take on-board 

feedback from all stakeholders.  

 

As parents/carers, we invite you to consult on our curriculum offer. Please see below for how to respond.  

 

Consultation method 

Timeframe 

for 

consultation 

Parental online survey  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=a4b7hEpr50GQiiDXWqYdgYapUPhG_R9Pl8lzvZK-

5nNUQlI4V0E1UkVXSkM2VVhBNVRFQVA2UlBUOC4u 

 

 

June - July 

 

If you wish to discuss consultation, then please contact undefined lingmoorenquiries@prioryacademies.co.uk 

to discuss further.  

 

Charlotte Abernethy 

PSHE Curriculum Lead 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/relationships-education-relationships-and-sex-education-rse-and-health-education
https://www.prioryacademies.co.uk/page/?title=Student+Welfare&pid=19
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